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                                                                                                  12th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                          

 

We are delighted to be able to take the whole school to the Pantomime, 

Beauty & The Beast, at the Byre Theatre. 

 

This will take place on the following days: 

 

 Wednesday, 11th December 2024 

 P2/3, P4, P5, P5/6 

 

 Thursday, 12th December 2024 

 P1, P1/2, P3/4, P6/7, P7 

 

To keep the cost to a minimum, the Parent Council has generously donated 

£1000 and the school is contributing £500 from the School Fund.  We are 

asking that you pay £10 per child to attend which covers the ticket and a 

small donation to the coach hire.  Anyone with any difficulties paying should 

contact Mrs Tweed in confidence and as soon as possible. 

 

To make it easier for you to pay, a new fund has been added to iPay called 

Beauty & The Beast Pantomime.  It will open on Wednesday, 13th November 

and close on Monday, 9th December.  If you require to pay cash or cheque, 

please enclose in an envelope with your child’s name on it. 

 

In previous years a number of parents have asked the Parent Council, if after 

paying their own child's ticket if they can help by donating extra funds, 

towards the cost of the panto to ensure all the children can attend. The 

answer to this is yes! Please hand any additional monies to the office with 

details on an envelope. 

 

All children should wear school uniform on the day of their panto trip (even if 

it is usually a gym day).  Everyone must arrive at school promptly at 9.00 am 

as we will be leaving at 9.15 am for the 10.00 am performance in St Andrews 

on both days. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Tweed 

 

mailto:tayportps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk

